GULF ROSE NURSERY
P.O. Box — 2324, Al Ghubaibah, Sharjah — U.A.E.
Tel.: 06-5664952 Fax: 06-5672914

28" November 2018
Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Please be informed that the Gulf Rose Nursery will remain closed on Sunday, 2" December 2018 and
Monday, 3" December 2018 on account of U.A.E. National Day. Regular class will resume on Tuesday, 41"
December 2018.

With regards,

&

PRINCIPAL




